
Hi HSC Members, 
  
As you will be all aware, several new measures have been announced by the 
Government to try and keep us all safe and well.  
  
These new rules are not “guidance” they are now mandatory by law. Failure to 
comply by individuals or premises could lead to possible fines. In the case of 
individuals, the fines start at £200 for the first offence. For the club, the fine could 
be as high as a punitive £10,000. 
  
It is therefor vital that we comply with these rules. Not just to avoid sanctions but 
to also to keep all our fellow members safe and well.  
  

Full details of the new rules can be found on the link above or on the front page of 
the website, please read through and make yourselves familiar with it all. 
  
Now, on an exciting note ..... 
  

  

   

We have some good news!! 
  

The Committee is delighted to announce that the club has just received an 
incredibly generous donation from a local benefactor of £12,500.  Melanie's 
family, that includes her two young children Matilda and Edison, recently 
moved to Mudeford and live just across the water from the club. They have 
watched all of our activities with great interest and have asked that 
the donation be focused as much as possible on youth development 



which opens up lots of opportunities over the next few years to do things 
that we simply could not afford before......thinking caps on! So a big thank 
you from all the members and we will keep you posted on youth 
development ideas for next season. For those members with juniors, we 
would like to hear from you in due course. 

  

 

 


